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Caring Matters

Planning for a return
to carer groups
An update on our
Carers into Work
Program
The importance of
Cancer Screenings
Dates for your diary

        and much more

Welcome to our 
Caring Matters Newsletter

June/July Edition

June/July 2021 -  The newsletter of Carers Northumberland 

In this issue
you'll find

As the country begins to follow the government road map
out of lockdown were are excited to begin planning to get
back to face to face groups, in this issue we have asked
for your feedback on how you would like to see our
groups return. We would really appreciate your input as it
will help us to plan for the safe return of our carer support
groups. We are also happy to announce a new carers
group for those carers who care for someone under the
age of 18.
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The project is funded by the North of Tyne Combined Authority and delivered by Carers
Northumberland, Newcastle Carers and North Tyneside Carers Centre.  The project aims to support
carers into employment, education or training as needed and is open to carers aged 16+.

We provide a carer led service that meets the needs of individual carers taking into account their
caring role, financial needs and the impact employment can have on these. We work with carers to
find the best fit for them and ensure that they can manage work and caring without adding additional
stress. 

We
Can help

you

Complete
application

forms

To be eligible for the project you need to be either:

Carers (18+) who are unemployed or economically inactive
Young Adult Carers aged 16-17 who are NEET / facing NEET 
Carers who are on furlough and facing possible redundancy
Carers who are on sick leave and would like to find alternative
employment
Carers who would like to change their employment to better fit their
caring role

 
or visit

www.carersnorthumberland.
org.uk/education-and-

employment

Identifying
any transferrable
skills from your

caring role that can
support you in
employment

 Access
free training to

to develop
your

employability
skills
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Spotlight on...

Carers into Work Project

Create
a CV

Write cover
letters and
supporting
statements

Develop
interview

techniques

Understand
 your

 Rights in the
 workplace

 Complete
weekly

job
searches

Want to know more?
 

Contact  01670 320025 

http://www.carersnorthumberland.org.uk/education-and-employment


CANCER SCREENING

  

BREAST CANCER SCREENING
 Between the ages of 50 and 70, women are

invited every three years for a mammogram.
This is an x-ray of the breast that can spot
cancers when they are too small to see or feel. 
Women 71 or over can self-refer every three
years.
It's important to stay breast aware between
mammograms. This means knowing what is
normal for you so that you notice any changes
that may occur. 
For more information on the signs and symptoms
of breast cancer visit:
https://breastcancernow.org/

BOWEL CANCER SCREENING
 

CERVICAL SCREENING
 Cervical screening (a smear test) helps prevent

cervical cancer by checking for a virus called
high-risk Human Papilloma Virus (HPV) and
cervical cell changes. 
In the UK, you are automatically invited for
cervical screening if you are between the ages
of 25 and 64 and registered as a female at your
GP practice.
Your GP practice wants to keep you protected
from coronavirus, so they will be following
government guidance on social distancing and
using appropriate personal protective equipment
(PPE). 
For more information on cervical cancer
symptoms, screening and HPV, visit:
https://www.jostrust.org.uk/

 

Screening tests can detect a problem early on before you have any symptoms. Finding
out at the earliest stage means that treatment is more effective. Did you know there three

NHS cancer screening programmes in the UK?
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Everyone aged 60 to 74 who is registered with
a GP and lives in England is automatically sent
a bowel cancer screening kit every two years.
The home test kit is used to collect a small
sample of poo. This is posted to a lab and
checked for tiny amounts of blood. 
Make sure your GP has your correct address,
so the kit is posted to the right place.
If you're 75 or over, you can ask for a kit every
two years by phoning the free bowel cancer
screening helpline on 0800 707 60 60.
If you would like more information on bowel
cancer, including signs and symptoms,
screening and risks, visit:    
 https://www.bowelcanceruk.org.uk/

If you are caring for someone with additional
needs, screening services are responsible for
making reasonable adjustments. Carers should
contact the local screening service if they think
the person they care for would benefit from
things like a longer appointment or someone to
accompany them. Screening information is also
available in alternative formats, including easy
reads, large print, other languages, audio and
video.
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If you would like more information on cancer screening, join our Zoom session with Suzanne Doney, Health
Promotion Officer at NHS Northumberland CCG.

DATE: 15th June 2021, 11am-12noon
To register contact our info team or visit  https://tinyurl.com/9z2rhus9

  If you are unable to attend but have questions, contact our info team on 01670 320025 and we can put
these to Suzanne on your behalf.

CANCER SCREENING INFORMATION SESSION
 

https://breastcancernow.org/
https://www.jostrust.org.uk/
https://www.jostrust.org.uk/
https://www.bowelcanceruk.org.uk/
https://tinyurl.com/9z2rhus9
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NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
 

 
 

 

In order to help carers to feel more prepared in case of an emergency affecting their caring role,
Carers Northumberland can assist carers to complete an Emergency Care Plan which can be
duplicated and given to other family members and friends. 

Please get in touch if you would like to complete an Emergency Care Plan either by phone
01670 320025 or email info@carersnorthumberland.org.uk.

Carers Northumberland will be holding their AGM on:
 Thursday 24 June 2021 

at Pegswood Community Hub, Longhirst Road, Pegswood, Morpeth, NE61 6XF 
from 10.30 – 11.00 am.

 
 

 The AGM is to formally approve the annual accounts for the period 
1 April 2020 – 31 March 2021.

 
 

 Please let us know if you intend to attend in person as numbers are limited. 
If you would like to attend remotely, please let us know and you will be able to join via Zoom. 

Call 01670 320025 or email us on info@carersnorthumberland.org.uk
 

The Carers Emergency Card Scheme is no longer in use
 The British Red Cross have supported Northumberland residents with the Carers Emergency Card

scheme for many years and they have recently undergone a re-evaluation of this service. As a
result, the British Red Cross have made the strategic decision to withdraw the scheme. 

If you are an Emergency Card Holder, you should destroy your card as the number is no longer in
service.

 Carers Northumberland understands the peace of mind this service brought to carers and we want
to reassure you that you can still access emergency support by calling us on the Information Line
01670 320025, Monday to Friday between 9am and 5pm. Out of hours, the number to call for
emergency social care support for adults is 01670 536400. 
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SERVICE UPDATE

mailto:info@carersnorthumberland.org.uk
mailto:info@carersnorthumberland.org.uk
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Singing for the Brain is based around the principles of music therapy and singing. We sing a
variety of familiar songs from musicals, the hit parades of our youth and classic local tunes too! In
between songs we chat and reminisce about the songs and what they meant to us. The sessions
are run by experienced leaders and volunteers along with the support of a member of staff.

If you would like to attend, please get in touch with us and we will send you more details about how to
access Zoom and the Zoom meeting link. 

 
Call us on: 01670 813255

Email us:northumberland@alzheimers.org.uk

 

Our Singing for the Brain® sessions use singing to bring people
with dementia together in a friendly and stimulating activity using

Zoom to connect us all.

Come along to our virtual singing

group.
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Alzheimer's UK are hosting a Singing Group

Join other people with dementia at a Singing for the Brain®
session

Join Alzheimer's UK at one of their fun
stimulating Singing for the Brain® sessions,
for people in the early to moderate stages of

dementia and their carers.
 

Anyone from across Northumberland to join the
sessions.

All sessions take place on-line via Zoom, on the first and third Wednesday of every
month from 2.00pm to 3.00pm

 
2021 dates for your diary: 

6th January, 20th January, 3rd February, 17th February, 3rd March, 17th March, 7th April, 21st
April, 5th May,  19th May, 2nd June, 16th June, 7th July, 21st July

Depending on circumstances other dates will be available
 for the rest of the year.

 

mailto:northumberland@alzheimers.org.uk
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CLICK
THE
LINK

This group will be held via zoom, and booking is essential to
reserve your space.

To book please contact our info team on 01670 320025 or
info@carersnorthumberland.org.uk
Alternatively you can book here:
https://tinyurl.com/ypyaxhm3

CARER
GROUPS
SURVEY You can fill in the

survey online,
over the
telephone or by
post.  If you 
 would like help to
complete the form
please call us on
01670 320025

PLEASE TAKE

PART IN OUR

SURVEY

Carers Northumberland are pleased to announce a new
carers support group is being established to support carers
of children 0-18 years.

The group will run on the 3rd Thursday of each month, with
the first one happening on Thursday 17th June at 11am. 
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Use your mobile phone
or tablet to scan the QR
code to access the
survey online

T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  S U P P O R T I N G  U S  A N D  H E L P I N G  U S  T O  P L A N  F U T U R E

C A R E R  G R O U P S  I N  N O R T H U M B E R L A N D

SCAN THE QR CODE

https://tinyurl.co
m/mzdtdznt

https://tinyurl.com/ypyaxhm3
https://tinyurl.com/y3nxmoxg
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To book your place on any of our groups and workshops please call
our info team on 01670 320025 or book online

here:https://carersnorthumberland.org.uk/news-and-events

https://carersnorthumberland.org.uk/news-and-events
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It is lovely to see everyone at our carers groups and we cannot wait to see
you all face to face in the near future. To help us better plan for our face to
face groups restarting could we please ask you to complete and return our

carers group survey.

 To book your place on any of our groups and workshops please call
our info team on 01670 320025 or book online

here:https://carersnorthumberland.org.uk/news-and-events

https://carersnorthumberland.org.uk/news-and-events
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PLANNING
AHEAD

what does future
the hold?

Would you like help to make plans for the future and the unexpected? 
Join Kate on Tuesday 27th July at 11am via zoom for her Planning Ahead workshop.

 
Contact our info team on 10670 320025 to reserve your space or book online here:

shorturl.at/aopJP

None of us really wants to encounter the situation when
someone close to us dies.
However, we have to face the fact that it may happen and
when it does, it can be quite overwhelming to have to deal
with both emotionally and practically.

Our bereavement guide covers
everything from talking about
the nature of grief and how to
deal with it, to how you might
react both emotionally and
physically. It also offers
suggestions for where you
might find further practical
support.
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DID YOU CRACK OUR EASTER BRAIN

TEASER?

When Caring Ends

If you would like a copy please contact our info team on
01670 320025 or you download one here:

https://carersnorthumberland.org.uk/downloads 

Well done if you managed to find it, if you
didn't manage to find it please find the

answer below.

CARER WORKSHOP

Practical 
resources for 
the short term

Create an
Emergency Care

Plan

Find out about long
term future planning 

 What is a
contingency plan?

Do you spend time looking after someone else?

http://shorturl.at/aopJP
https://carersnorthumberland.org.uk/downloads
https://carersnorthumberland.org.uk/downloads
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Ridley Park Walk

Tyne Green Walk

NorthumberlandiaWalk

QEII Counrty
Park Walk

Ingram VallyWalk

We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who got involved in our program of events
for Carers Week. We had such a great time and hope to plan more walks like these in the

future.
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Making Caring Visible and Valued


